
Dear Church Family, 

As we approach the upcoming election, I want to take a moment to encourage each of you to 

participate in this important civic duty. Your voice matters, and your vote can make a significant 

impact in our community and beyond. 

It is our responsibility as members of this church and citizens of this country to engage in the 

democratic process. Remember that our values and beliefs can guide us in making informed 

choices that align with our faith. 

Please educate yourselves about the candidates and the issues at stake. Take the time to pray for 

guidance and wisdom in your decision-making process. Whether you vote early, by mail, or on 

Election Day, ensure that your voice is heard. 

Let us come together as a congregation, showing our unity and commitment to making a 

difference. Thank you for being proactive and for taking this step towards faith-driven civic 

engagement. 

With blessings, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 


